
 
 

 
 

 

 

To the attention of: 

The Presidents/CEOs of the D20-LTIC Members 

 

Rome, Luxembourg,    August 2021 

 

Dear Colleagues, 

We are delighted to invite you to the D20 Long-Term Investors Club Steering Committee meeting and to the 
High-Level International Conference “Financing Infrastructure for the Recovery: The Role of Public-Private 
Cooperation to Ensure a Long-Term Sustainable Growth”, which will be held in Rome on the 23rd and 24th of 
September. 

The Steering Committee will represent the first occasion, following the Covid-19 pandemics, for us to meet in person 
again. However, since pandemics developments are unpredictable and differentiate among countries, the Steering 
Committee will be organised as a hybrid event, in order to guarantee to all D20-LTIC members the opportunity to 
attend the meeting. Among other topics, Presidents and CEOs will be updated on the activities of the Club since our 
last Steering Committee meeting and the latest developments of the D20-LTIC strategy review, set up in order to 
further enhance the Club and clarify its role and level of ambition towards the G20. 

In the evening, after the Steering Committee has taken place, we would like to invite you to a gala dinner open also 
to prominent Italian and international institutional invitees. 

The High-Level International Conference, promoted by the D20 Long-Term Investors Club (D20-LTIC) and Cassa 
Depositi e Prestiti (CDP), will take place the next day and will be organized in collaboration with the Italian G20 
Presidency and the G20 Engagement Groups representing Business (B20) and Think Tanks (T20). With a focus on 
facilitating the elaboration and presentation of joint policy recommendations on financing sustainable and quality 
infrastructure in view of the 2021 G20 Finance Ministers and Central Bank Governors meeting and G20 Leaders' 
Summit. 

The High-Level International Conference on 24th of September will therefore constitute an important occasion for 
D20-LTIC members to come together alongside G20 national authorities, institutional investors, asset managers, and 
multilateral as well as national development banks. In order to connect on the crucial role of public actors and private 
investors in financing and supporting the development of quality infrastructure investments, in line with the 
sustainable development goals and the promotion of the ecological and digital transformation. 

Finally, on the evening on 24th of September, we are planning an informal get-together cultural activity to conclude 
those two intensive and inspiring days. 

Along with this invitation, please find a detailed agenda of the D20 Summit and High-Level International Conference 
and a logistical note with useful information for registration and accommodation. 

We look forward to your participation and hopefully will meet you in person in Rome or see you joining virtually. 

 

Yours sincerely, 
 
 

_______________________                                                                           _______________________ 

CDP President                                                                                                 EIB and D20-LTIC President 

Giovanni Gorno Tempini                                                                                  Werner Hoyer 


